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Cochran, Patricia (DCOZ)

From: Ra Amin <raamin50@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 17, 2024 1:52 PM
To: DCOZ - ZC Submissions (DCOZ)
Subject: Case #23-02
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the sender and know that the content is safe. If you believe that this email is suspicious, please forward to phishing@dc.gov for 
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I have been observing this case and I am compelled to submit my testimony at this time for the sake of 
the residents of the District of Columbia.  
 
I am requesting that you postpone or deny this up Zoning request at this time and require that the 
applicant does more public engagement and evaluation of the community comments. Also, please allow 
the Council of the District to do their job in the process and review the case and here from the residents 
of the most impacted community as well as DC.  
 
I hope invested many years in all aspects of this work and I think that a postponement or denial is the 
proper course of action at this time and further public engagement is the right thing to do for the 
residents of our fine city. I now plan to get more involved in this case and look forward to working on the 
behalf of an equitable D.C. for all. 
 
Ra Amin  
ANC Commissioner 5B-04 (Brookland) 
 
Ward 5 Leadership Council (W5LC), Housing and Land Use Committee 
 
Transportation Planning Board, Citizen Advisory Committee 2024 Chair  
 
Fifth District MPD, Citizen Advisory Committee (5D CAC): Vice Chair  
 
1007 Hamlin St NE, Washington, DC 20017 
(202) 210- 7331 
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